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                                                                                                                 Monday 3rd October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer[s] 
 
We would like to invite you to an important ‘Parent Workshop’ on Wednesday 12th October. This 
will be for our Reception children/parents and it will focus on ‘Phonics and Early Reading’, how 
phonics is delivered in our school and how you can support your child at home with phonics 
activities and early reading strategies. The workshop will be held in the EYFS building and will 
begin just after 3pm, lasting for around 20-30 minutes. There will be an opportunity to discuss 
and answer any questions you may have about the teaching of phonics and early reading, after 
the session. Please try to attend this important session, to learn how best to support your child 
with their early reading development.  

 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
 
 
Mrs Welch 
 
EYFS Lead 
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